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Information and Privacy Commissioner to release special report about how health 
authorities manage privacy breaches 
 
 
VICTORIA—On Wednesday, September 30, 2015, at 9:30 a.m., B.C. Information and 
Privacy Commissioner Elizabeth Denham will release a special report entitled 
Examination of British Columbia Health Authority Privacy Breach Management.  
 
The report reviews the privacy breach management policies and practices within eight 
provincial health authorities. The Commissioner chose health authorities for this report 
because they collect the most sensitive personal information from British Columbians.   
 
An Examination of British Columbia Health Authority Privacy Breach Management will 
be available for download at 9:30 a.m. on Wednesday September 30 at 
https://www.oipc.bc.ca/report/audit-compliance/   
 
A news release and backgrounder will be issued summarizing the report.  
 
For more information, or to request an interview, contact:  
 
Jane Zatylny 
Communications Officer 
250-415-3283 

https://www.oipc.bc.ca/report/audit-compliance/

